The Little Bumblebee Nursery Newsletter



June 2025

A Warm Welcome to All Our Parents!

As we step into the summer term, we'd like to extend a warm welcome to all our families, new and returning. We're excited to share this season of sunshine, learning and exploration with your little ones.

We are requesting parents to please scan the QR code and share your valuable feedback with us online.



Summer Activities

Seach Day Indoors

We're bringing the beach to nursery! Children will enjoy sand trays, shells, ocean-themed stories and music. Please dress them in sunhats, sunglasses, and pack beachwear or swimwear. We'll also share refreshing summer snacks like watermelon, grapes, and cherries.

Fruit Kebab Making

As part of our healthy eating focus, children will make colourful fruit kebabs using fresh seasonal fruits—great for exploring textures and supporting fine motor skills.

• **Sun Threading Craft**

Children will create bright sun shapes using threading tools, helping to build concentration, hand-eye coordination, and fine motor skills.

Important Information

- Sun Cream Reminder: As the weather gets warmer, please provide labelled sun cream for your child, and ensure they arrive with it already applied in the morning.
- 30 Hours Childcare Funding September Starters
 If you think you may be eligible for the 30 hours
 funding from September, please ensure you
 apply anytime before 31st August 2025. Applications
 submitted after this date will not be valid for the
 September term. Speak to a member of staff if you
 need help with the process.
- Label Your Child's Belongings

To help avoid mix-ups, please ensure your child's name is clearly written on all their belongings, including water bottles, clothing, bags and lunchboxes. If items are not labelled, we will assume they belong to the nursery, and they may get mixed up.

• Enjoy Benefits Scheme

If you are enrolled through your employer, you may be able to use the Enjoy Benefits scheme towards your childcare costs.

Family Photos

We kindly ask families to provide a photo of your child with their dad (or special person) which we'll use as part of our crafts and displays for the week. Please email or hand in your photo by **9th June**.

Save the Date

📅 W/S: 2nd June 2025 – Eco Day 🕥

Teaching sustainability through recycled art and ecofriendly activities.

W/S: 9th June 2025 – Father's Day Celebration

Children will create special gifts and crafts for their dads or a special person in their life.

W/S: 16th June 2025 – World Oceans Day Lunder the Sea sensory play with books about Sealife.